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NOTICE OF TEMPORARY REGISTRATION  
CERTIFIED NURSE AIDE 

In accordance with Executive Order No. 2020-82, Section 3, this Notice is issued to 
serve as the certified nurse aide temporary registration for an individual that has 
successfully completed a state approved nurse aide training program, regardless of 
whether the individual has demonstrated that they have successfully completed the 
examination requirements of sections 21911 and 21913 of the Public Health Code, 1978 
PA 368, as amended, MCL 333.21911 and MCL 333.21913. Individual registrations will 
not be issued by the Department. 

An employer may employ an individual as a certified nurse aide under this Notice that 
meets the criteria for temporary registration. This includes an individual from another 
state that meets the eligibility for certification through reciprocity as identified on the 
Department web site (www.michigan.gov/bchs / Nurse Aide Registry). An employer shall 
maintain a copy of this letter and a copy of the individual’s successful completion of a 
state approved nurse aide training program or the current registration or completion of 
another state’s training program where Michigan has acknowledged reciprocity. The 
employer should maintain a log of the individuals granted temporary registration with the 
following information: name, address, date of completion of a state-approved nurse aide 
training program, State in which the individual completed the program, date temporary 
registration began, if the individual left employment and date, the individual’s date of 
birth (confidential), and social security number (confidential). 

This temporary registration also applies to a certified nurse aide whose registration has 
lapsed on the Michigan Nurse Aide Registry during the state of emergency. 

This Notice of Temporary Registration is issued through June 9, 2020, and may be 
renewed by the Department until the termination of the state of emergency under 
Executive Order 2020-33. 

Sincerely, 

Larry Horvath, Director 
Bureau of Community and Health Systems 
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